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Dear Valued Referring Provider, 
Thank you for allowing us to participate in your patients’ care. To help ensure patients continue to receive safe, timely, and efficient care we have made some important updates to our policies and processes that will go into effect 9/1/2024.  These updates are outlined below. 
1. All orders for treatments should include:
· Completed order template ( see attached)
· All required diagnostic testing
· Demographics – including complete address, home and/or cell phone number
· Copies of insurance cards
Please fax the above to 814-231-7295- ATTN: outside infusion orders
2. We kindly request that you allow us 10-business days to process treatment referrals. Our scheduling team will reach out directly to your patient for scheduling.  

3. Co-pay assistance : 
Co pay assistance programs are available for certain medications that may help offset costs for patients. These applications need to be initiated by the ordering Provider at the time of treatment initiation. Please refer to the attached list for some of the programs that are available.

4. Blood Work: 
CCP will no longer be able to accommodate lab draws during IV starts or from established IV catheters. MNMC laboratory is reporting a higher incidence of hemolysis in samples obtained from intravenous catheters, therefore all peripheral blood samples must be obtained by a phlebotomist through traditional phlebotomy.  CCP has an on-site phlebotomist from Mount Nittany. We offer the option for lab scheduling if patients prefer to have their routine labs drawn same day or they may use MNMC outpatient lab that accepts walk in’s. Patient will need to have hand carried lab orders for appointment.

5. Physical limitations-  
We are an outpatient facility, therefore our treatment area requires that patients be able to perform personal care and ambulatory activities (transferring, toileting, etc.) when they come to our clinic.  If your patient is non-ambulatory or unable to perform self-care, they must have someone accompany them for assistance for the duration of their treatment. Please call our clinic to discuss any specific needs.

Thank you for entrusting us with the care of your patients.   We hope that these changes will enhance the treatment experience for your patients who choose to receive treatment at Cancer Care Partnership.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any questions or concerns.  

Sincerely,
Alisa Button, Manager Cancer Services                                                                                                            Phone:  814-272-4419                                                                                                                                                        Fax:  814-231-7295                                                                                                                                                Email: anb1023@cancercarepartnership.org 
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